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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 129 provides that public funds shall not be provided to any institution that provides gender 

transition procedures. Any healthcare institution owned by the state or a county or local 

government as well as any physician or other healthcare professional employed by the state or a 

county or local government shall not provide gender transition procedures.   
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